City of DBetroit

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD
COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO TEM
DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: Janice Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk
Council President Brenda Jones

FROM: Council President Pro Tem Mary Sheffield
DATE: September 15, 2021
RE: Neighborhood & Community Services Standing Committee Cancellation

This memo is to indicate that the Neighborhood & Community Services Standing Committee is
to be cancelled on September 16, 2021.

cc: Honorable Colleagues
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